
 
 

Dear Parents of Noddy by Elizabeth Playgroup, 

 

At our school, we believe in 2-way communication and parent engagement to make our 

children grow happily and confidently. As digital technology has evolved, we regularly take 

photographs, videos and/or audio recordings to share with you the learning environment and 

experiences of your children at school transparently through various digital public channels (such as 

Line Group, Facebook, Website, etc.) to get connected faster and more frequently.    

As Thailand’s Personal Data Protection Act (PDPA) has come into effect on 1st June 2022, we 

would like to ask for your consent if you agree to have your child and his/her work presence recorded 

and shared in our school’s media channels, on-site display, publications or other 3rd-party public 

media channels that we may use to communicate publicly about the school. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child/Children Name and Class: ………..……………………………..………………………………………. 

I hereby give consent for my child and his/her work presence in media channels that Noddy by 

Elizabeth Playgroup will use to communicate publicly about the school. 

 I agree 
 

 I disagree 

 

Parent Signature: ………..……………………………..………. 

                             (                                                               ) 

Relationship with the Child: ………..………………………….. 

Date: ………..……………….  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please note that you have the right to withdraw your consent that has been given to us at any 

time by informing your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

                    

          Best regards, 

 

            .…..……………………………….  

            (Mrs. Kanokthip Prinyarnussorn) 

                   Principal       


